
 
 
Transphorm Inc. 75 Castilian Drive, Goleta, CA 93117  805-456-1300 

January 03, 2023 

   
Product Information Letter 

  
Dear Customer,  
 
Transphorm Inc. wishes to advise you that we intend to discontinue the product(s) listed due to a 
consolidation of our product portfolio as well as our new Gen IV direct replacement devices. You are 
receiving this notification as our records indicate that you have either purchased or submitted technical 
inquiries regarding one or more of the listed product(s). 
 

End-of-Life Products with Recommended Replacement Parts 
Discontinued Part Replacement Part 

TDINV3000W050-KIT TDINV3000W050B-KIT 
 
Since the discontinued part is no longer available any customers with existing orders will be contacted and 
requested to rebook with the replacement part, which is fit, form, and function the same as the 
discontinued one.  
 
It is Transphorm’s policy that orders for products on end-of-life buy status are non-cancelable and non-
returnable (NCNR).  
 
We thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact your Transphorm salesperson. 
 
Regards, 
Peter Cheng 
Vice President, Product Marketing and Applications 

 

 

 

 


	Product Information Letter

